
We would like to welcome all our new families to the nursery. Its 

very exciting to at last have children here and I welcome 

everyone’s ideas  and look forward to working with you all! 

December  Activities

Here are some dates for your diary to remember for December:

Christmas lunch! – Thursday 18th December – Delicious with all the 
trimmings!

Christmas Party -16th December- 2.30-4.30. Parents and carers are 
welcome to come and join in!

Wear a Christmas Jumper Day - 12th December. To help raise some 
money for save the children and donate all you can for a fantastic cause

Decorating the Christmas tree – Tuesday 2nd December. The children can 
help us to decorate the nursery tree and explore with the tinsel, baubles 

and lots of exciting decorations.
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Hooray! We have opened the Nursery doors.  Thank you for all who attended our Open day to
look at our fantastic facilities and resources, we had an amazing turnout!

Happy Birthday

• Alia will be turning 2 years old 

this month

• Madoc will be a big 3 in 

December too! 



We are welcoming lots of 

new children and their 

families to our Toddler 

Room! 

Don’t forget you can now follow the day to day activities of the children 

by following us on twitter @KidsPlanetHigherBroughton or ‘liking’ our 

Facebook page Kids Planet Higher Broughton

For the month of December we will be taking trips to our pre-school room so our pre-school 

children can get used to the room for when they move up in January!

It’s very exciting and we are looking forward to Daniel starting with us in the new year to be 

the Room Leader of Pre-school!

We are looking forward to 

new babies starting with us 

soon. We have lots of 

exciting things to explore in 

our room. Look at our 

beautiful Black and White 

Area.

The tots room has been 

welcoming our new 

friends to nursery and 

playing with all the new 

toys and equipment.



Each month we will be choosing an 

employee and team of the month. 

Please let us know via email or the 

office if you would like to nominate any 

staff in particular!

Please speak to your key person if you haven’t already registered for fingerprints to enable you to 
access the building. 

Don’t forget to bring in wellies and appropriate clothing for outdoor play, so we can play out in all 
weathers!

You can look at your child's learning journey any time, please help yourself and do tell us what your 
child has been interested in at home or any places you have visited so we can share this at circle time 
and incorporate this into our planning too! We have parent observation forms in each room, or this 
can be emailed over to you!

I just want to remind you that if you do need a place at nursery for your new arrival, then please 
book them in as early as possible.

We are continuing to build in numbers each day, so to avoid disappointment, book your place at 
the office ASAP!

Our Toddler and Pre-school 

children have been exploring 

our finger gym activities 

each week, looking at our 

fine motor movements ready 

for handwriting!


